
  

 

Department for Education 
Sanctuary Buildings 
Great Smith Street 
London, SW1P 3BT 
 
 

Date:  14/07/2020

Dear Colleagues, 

 

I am writing to thank you and your school for your participation in the Education for 

Wellbeing research programme, the largest randomised controlled trial of school-based 

interventions for mental health and wellbeing in the UK.  

Your participation in this programme has been critical to improving the evidence available 

to the department, schools and others on how to support the mental health and wellbeing 

of children and young people, and I am grateful for your commitment to this. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Richard Vaughan 

Deputy Director, Life Skills Division 

 


